
 
 

LEAD    EMPOWER   ACHIEVE    DRIVE                                                                                                                                                         
Registered no 082296921 

 

Head Teacher: Mr Steve Tague 
Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy 

Highwood Avenue, Bilborough                                                                                            
Nottingham NG8 3AF                                                                                                 

Telephone/Fax: 01159155719/20                                                                                                
School Text: 0115 8240365 

Email: admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk 
Website : http://www.jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk 

   
9 September 2016  
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Welcome back to the start of our new Academic Year 
 I would like to thank you all for a fantastic start to the new academic year. Your 

children have begun the year with very positive attitudes which has led to a 

smooth start across the whole of school. It is great to see that your children are wearing the correct 

uniform as we are taking pride in our appearances. Thank you for your support with school clothes 

but just a small reminder about footwear – black shoes or plain black trainers only – there are a 

small handful of children not wearing appropriate footwear which does not comply with our school 

uniform dress code.  If you have any query about this, please let us know.  

A very big Jubilee welcome to all our new children and their families! 

 Staff at Jubilee are excited this year as we all work hard to make Jubilee the best possible school it 
can be. Thank you for continuing to support our school – we look forward to working with you over 
the next year.  
 
Breakfast Club 

At the moment breakfast club is free, however, after October half term we are going to start 

charging for places. We are proposing a charge of £1 a day per family. This is exceptional value for 

money as the club is run by dedicated staff and school has to buy the breakfast. 

We not only welcome new children and families, but also new staff.  For everyone’s information, listed below are 
our teaching & support staff in classes :  
 

Year Group Class Name Class Teacher Teaching Assistant(s) 

Nursery Caterpillars Miss T. Peach Miss M. Hayes 
Miss K. Newman 
Miss S. Suleman 

Reception Bumble Bees Miss L. Bell  

Reception Butterflies Ms S. Mousley  

Year 1 Oak Mrs U. Holmes Miss L. Bentley 

Year 1 Elm Miss M. Walker Mrs K. Holmes 

Year 2 Chestnut Miss D. Haddon Mrs D. Adams 

Year 2 Willow Miss J. Robson Mrs J. Wright 

Year 3 Owls Mr S. Bakewell Miss R. McKenna 

Year 3 Kestrels Mr D. Banks Miss D. Gibbons 

Year 4 Nightingales Mrs K. Sykes Miss L. Woodfield 

Year 4 Ospreys Mr W. Dickinson Mrs C. Abbott 

Year 5 Magpies Mr R. Brooks Miss L. Baugh 

Year 5 Eagles Mr I. Meeson Miss F. Ali 
Miss N. Sherwood 
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Year 6 Doves Mr R. Shipman Miss N. Barker 

Year 6 Falcons Ms H. Simpson  Mrs O. Bright 

 
Home/School Diaries   We apologise for the delay in getting these to the children as they are an important part of 
or home/school communication too.   
 
PE Kit – Another reminder that children need their PE Kit in school all week.  As with all clothes, please remember 
to name all items! 

 Black Shorts 

 White/Red T-shirt 

 Plimsolls/Trainers 
 
 
Uniform 
Can you check your child’s uniform and if it has another child’s name in please return to school as we have 
had reports of children losing/misplacing their sweatshirts? 
 
Please clearly mark/label all uniform, coats etc with your child’s name so that we can reunite the lost items 
with their owners. 
 
 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY : 

Tues 6 September 3.15-4.15pm KS1 - Football Afterschool Club starts – separate letter sent out  

Thurs 8 September a.m. Year 6 - Swimming Starts – last one Thur 15 Decemer 2016 

Friday 7th October Whole School Think Pink. Non uniform day – Details to follow 

Monday 10th October Year 6  Tudor Day 

Wed 23rd November Years 1, 2 & 3 George’s Marvellous Medicine Birmingham Theatre 

Thurs 24th November Years 4, 5 & 6 George’s Marvellous Medicine Birmingham Theatre 

   

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Tague 
HEADTEACHER 
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